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Updates: 

1. The committee has started a thorough review of the bylaws. Aba Rogers is conducting 

the initial review and once completed, her findings will be presented to the committee. 

The committee will produce a complete set of recommendations and will be presenting 

them to the Board at a future date. 

2. Karen Angel and Caylee Noggle have taken the lead on reviews of the handbooks and 

financial policies. Their findings will be presented at the next committee meeting. The 

committee will have discussions with the school’s administration and the Board before 

presenting the final products to the Board for consideration. 

3. Sharon is working on a Global Digital Citizens initiative. Next steps include identifying 

two to three Saturday mornings in February/March to hold workshops, sending out a 

communication about the initiative and requesting participation of 7th and 8th grade 

students, parents and teachers. 

Next meeting: Monday, December 17, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. in the Upper Campus cafeteria.  
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